VP Alberta & the North Report
National Executive Meeting Oct - Nov 2017
Since I was elected in August, I have spent the majority of my time getting acquainted with my portfolios, going through past emails, and assisting my locals with their concerns/issues.    
My DVP, (Rick Parenteau) and I are starting to organize (potential) upcoming UNDE training sessions for Alberta.  We have interest in a few locations for a couple of modules.  

I will be spending 5-17 November driving with our National President to the 8 local AGM’s across Alberta and the North. It will be a great opportunity to put some faces to the names I’d been talking to, and to introduce myself to our members as their new RVP.
In September, I flew to Ottawa for two days to attend the new National Executive Orientation meeting with our National Office Staff.  

I will be attending PSAC’s National Leadership Training in Ottawa from 30 Nov – 3 Dec 2017. 

ABN’s monthly President’s teleconference will be starting on November 20th 2017.  
Respectfully Submitted,

Bryan Meakin Rendon
VP ABN

